
Ms. Abi
Principal

As we wrap up Term 2, we celebrate the incredible journey we have shared as a
community, filled with rich learning experiences, joyful celebrations, and a continued
commitment to our students' growth and well-being. We extend our heartfelt
gratitude to our dedicated teachers, hardworking administration and leadership
team, supportive parents, and, most importantly, our wonderful students for their
efforts, enthusiasm, and engagement throughout the term. Among the many
memorable moments, our beautiful International Day showcased our community’s
diversity, while our Iftar gathering brought us closer in the spirit of togetherness and
reflection. A special thank you to our Parent Team and the National Identity
Committee for their invaluable support in making these events so special.

Additionally, we extend our thanks to parents for completing the SAB Parent Survey.
Your feedback is crucial in helping us refine and enhance our school experience. We
deeply appreciate your recognition of the improvements we are making,
particularly in alignment with our three School Development Priorities and in the
area of communications. Your insights matter, and we remain committed to
continuous growth and development for the remainder of the year.

Following parent requests, we are excited to announce that in Term 3, we will be
hosting two parent sessions:

One on the Secondary Behaviours for Learning Guidelines
Another on the Alternative Senior Years Pathways, which we plan to introduce in
August 2026.

We are also pleased to share the SPIRE  overview. This framework ensures that our
students receive holistic support across all areas of well-being. Parents can find
more information about the curriculum here, SPIRE at KCC.

Next term, my Principal’s Message in Raha Reminders will focus on:
The three domains of the National Identity Framework:

Culture1.
Values2.
Citizenship3.

The six Performance Standards of the UAE Inspection Framework

By continuing this journey together, parents, educators, and students, we ensure
that our children are not only academically successful but also emotionally resilient,
culturally aware, and equipped with the skills to navigate an ever-changing world.

Thank you once again for your unwavering support. We look forward to another
enriching term ahead!

Warm regards, 

Ms. Abi, Principal
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https://riskcc.ae/wp-content/uploads/2025/03/SPIRE-at-KCC.pdf
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9  G5 PYPX Parent Info Session 

9  Parent Team Wellness Walk (G1, 2 & 3) 

14-18  DP1 Mid-Course Exams 

16  Parent Team Wellness Walk (G4 & 5) 

23  World Book Day 

29  PYP Leaner-Led Conferences 
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21  G5 PYPX Parent Evening 
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5-8  Eid Al Adha (To be confimed) 

20  Grade 5 Graduation 

26  Islamic New Year 

27  Last day of school 
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Key Dates

G8-G11 Careers
Fair Speaker
Sign Up

G5 PYPX
Mentor 
Sign Up

The KCC Parent Team have been busy this term! Click on the photo to read
their termly newsletter and see their highlights.

The cookbook is still available for purchase at the main reception.
Check out their beautiful International Day flipbook here.

We are delighted to announce that Geetha will be stepping into the role of HR Advisor and
Hiba will be taking on the position of PA to the Principal, hfiroze@ris.ae. Both of these
appointments come from within our talented KCC team, and we could not be prouder.

At Raha KCC, we are deeply committed to developing our staff, fostering leadership, and
ensuring strong succession planning. These internal promotions are a testament to our
belief in Opening Doors to Opportunities, for our students, our families, and our staff.

As John C. Maxwell so wisely said, "A leader is one who knows the way, goes the way, and
shows the way."

Please join us in congratulating Geetha and Hiba on their well-deserved new roles. We
know they will continue to contribute to the success and spirit of our wonderful community!

Ms Hiba

Ms Geetha

https://sites.google.com/view/rahamusicfestival/home?authuser=0
https://riskcc.ae/wp-content/uploads/2025/03/T2-Parent-Team-NewsLetter-.pdf
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=BdJKHR72TECcWoDCjnisOCA0_K4awnRLkpeCBZNUnhdUQVc2TjU3OENTMlRXVTlVWTJJRjg2QUxLSy4u&route=shorturl
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=BdJKHR72TECcWoDCjnisOCA0_K4awnRLkpeCBZNUnhdUQVc2TjU3OENTMlRXVTlVWTJJRjg2QUxLSy4u&route=shorturl
https://forms.office.com/r/wiT59bqfnS
https://forms.office.com/r/wiT59bqfnS
https://riskcc.ae/wp-content/uploads/2025/03/T2-Parent-Team-NewsLetter-.pdf
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=BdJKHR72TECcWoDCjnisOCA0_K4awnRLkpeCBZNUnhdUQVc2TjU3OENTMlRXVTlVWTJJRjg2QUxLSy4u&route=shorturl
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=BdJKHR72TECcWoDCjnisOCA0_K4awnRLkpeCBZNUnhdUQVc2TjU3OENTMlRXVTlVWTJJRjg2QUxLSy4u&route=shorturl
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=BdJKHR72TECcWoDCjnisOCA0_K4awnRLkpeCBZNUnhdUQVc2TjU3OENTMlRXVTlVWTJJRjg2QUxLSy4u&route=shorturl
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=BdJKHR72TECcWoDCjnisOCA0_K4awnRLkpeCBZNUnhdUQVc2TjU3OENTMlRXVTlVWTJJRjg2QUxLSy4u&route=shorturl
https://forms.office.com/r/wiT59bqfnS
https://forms.office.com/r/wiT59bqfnS
https://forms.office.com/r/wiT59bqfnS
https://forms.office.com/r/wiT59bqfnS
https://heyzine.com/flip-book/81850d0ca7.html#page/1
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It is with mixed emotions that we say farewell to Jen, our wonderful PA to the
Principal, as she embarks on an exciting new chapter in her career over the holiday
break. This is a fantastic opportunity for her and her family, and while we will miss
her greatly, we are thrilled for what lies ahead. Jen has been an incredible force of
support, from her early days at Gardens Campus to playing a pivotal role in
establishing KCC. She has truly done it all!

Something you may not know is that Jen quite literally left her mark on our school;
her handprint is set in the concrete from when KCC was being built, making her a
permanent part of our foundation in more ways than one! While she may be
leaving her role, as a Raha staff member, we know our connection with her will
remain strong.

If you would like to say a personal farewell to Jen as she steps away from her role
as PA to the Principal, and at the same time, welcome her back into the Raha parent
community, she will be available at the end of the school day on Friday. This is a
wonderful opportunity to share your best wishes and show appreciation for all that
she has done for our community.

Thank you, Jen, for everything you have done; you will always be part of the Raha
family!





Admissions kccadmissionsadmin@ris.ae

Attendance kccabsent@ris.ae

Bus kcctransportation@ris.ae

ECPs kccecp@ris.ae

General kccfrontdesk@ris.ae

Log in issues kccdbadmin@ris.ae

PA - Early Years kcceyassistant@ris.ae

PA - Primary kccprimaryassistant@ris.ae

PA - MYP/DP kccmypassistant@ris.ae

KCC Quick Links

Follow us! Contact us!

Start
here

https://riskcc.ae/our-community/term-dates/
https://issuu.com/risabudhabi/docs/2024_kcc_family_handbook_1_
https://riskcc.ae/wp-content/uploads/2025/01/Food-Nation-T2-Menu.pdf
https://web.toddleapp.com/?type=loginHome
https://riskcc.ae/wp-content/uploads/2024/08/FN-Spare-App.pdf
https://www.youtube.com/@RISAbuDhabiKCC
https://www.instagram.com/risabudhabikcc/
https://www.instagram.com/kcccobras/
https://www.instagram.com/risabudhabi_kccparentteam/
https://riskcc.ae/wp-content/uploads/2024/11/2024-25-KCC-Term-2-ECPs.pdf
https://riskcc.ae/

